

Highest Expectations For All

City Academy Whitehawk Whitehawk Road, Brighton East Sussex, BN2 5FL

01273 681377 cawadmin@auroraacademies.org

SENIOR LEADERSHIP TEAM: Thomas McMorrin Head Teacher Sally Singh Angela Dolan Tina Reynolds

Claire Woodward Deputy Head Teacher Welfare Manager **Business Manager** SENCo

Thursday 11th February

Dear Parents, Carers and Students of City Academy Whitehawk,

Firstly, we would like to congratulate all children and families on your hard work throughout this half term. We have been immensely proud of all the home learning we have seen. The effort that children have gone to shows what dedicated learners they are. Thank you to all families for the support you have given them.

Enclosed in this envelope are a range of screen-free activities to complete over the half term, if you would like. We hope these go some way in providing some ideas of fun things you can do together. All the resources can also be found on our school website.

Also included are two resources for parents and carers; one providing information about how to ensure your child balances their on-screen and off-screen time and another with some guidance on how to support your child's mental wellbeing. We really hope these are useful for you.

Please do send in photos of your half-term activities to cawhomelearning@gmail.com and we look forward to seeing you in school or on Electa next term.

Florella Scozzafava and the CAW team Assistant Headteacher